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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gundungurra people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is investing in 
an upgrade to Moss Vale Station and 
Stabling Yard to make the station more 
accessible and to accommodate the 
new Regional Rail Fleet. 
The project will achieve Disability Standards for 
Accessible Public Transport 2002 (DSAPT) 
compliance, providing a station precinct that is 
accessible to people with disability, limited 
mobility, parents/carers with prams and 
customers with luggage, while ensuring it aligns 
with the community’s transport needs. 

What work are we doing?  
We are approaching completion of the station 
buildings, forecourt, Dalys Way and the Lackey 
Road footbridge and lift. 
Over the next month we will be: 

• Continuing construction of the lift and 
pedestrian crossing on Lackey Road 

• Demobilising the site compound and installing 
parking next to the commuter car park  

• Finalising line marking for parking, kiss and 
ride, and taxi zones 

• Completing bicycle rack and signage along 
Dalys Way and at the station entrance. 

Activities at the stabling yard will include: 

• Working on the high voltage power upgrade 

• Installing additional track 

• Carrying out trenching and construction work. 

What will this mean for you? 
• After the opening event on Saturday 26 

July, full pedestrian and vehicle access 
along Dalys Way will be restored, and the 
Lackey Road footbridge and lift will be 
fully operational. 

• Regional buses will return to the station 
entrance from Monday 28 July.   

When and where we’ll be working 
Construction activities will take place along Dalys 
Way, Lackey Road and the stabling yard.  
Work will be carried out during standard 
construction hours from 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Saturday.  

Traffic changes 
Intermittent traffic control will continue on 
Lackey Road, including some partial lane 
closures to enable deliveries to the stabling yard. 
Lackey Road will be closed between Garrett 
Street and Parks Road on Monday 11 August. 
Traffic will be detoured via Parkes Steet. 
Residents will have access to their properties.  
Full details will be provided in an upcoming 
special notice. 
  
 
 
 



 

  

Come and celebrate with us 
The Moss Vale community is invited to celebrate 
the completion of safety and accessibility 
upgrades at Moss Vale Station from 11am on 
Saturday 26 July. The celebration will include an 
official opening, plaque unveiling, sausage sizzle 
and will coincide with the picnic steam train 
stopping at the station. 

Work at the stabling yard will continue as normal. 

 

 

Shuttle bus service 
The shuttle bus service will cease operations 
upon the reopening of the Lackey Road 
footbridge. 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

 
 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale 

 
 

 
         

 

Refurbishment and landscaping have started around the Governor’s Platform, originally used in the early 1900s when the 
governor travelled to his country residence at Sutton Forest near Moss Vale. 
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